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. INBRIEF

Timber Creek buffet
in Valley closing
The Timber Creek Grill
Buffet is permanently clos-
ing in. Spokane Valley, the
restaurant aﬂnounced
Wednesday. ' ,
 In. a Facebook post, Tim-
ber Creek Grill Buffet said
it’s liquidating equipment
and decor, including ovens,
grills, kitchen utensils, din-
nerware, wall art; tables and
~ chairs, among other items.

Timber Creek Grill Buffet,
at 9211 E. Montgomery Ave.
in Argonne Village, will be
open 12-4 p.m. daily for the
liquidation sale, according to-
the Facebook post. -

The restaurant encour-
aged patrons in the Facebook -
post to “come show your
support one last time to a lo-

- cal restaurant veteran as he
- begins a new venture”
“Timber Creék Grill Buffet
was unavailable for com-
ment. -
Father-and-son duo Paul
~and Greg Klinke opened the
- restaurant in 2008, accord-
ing to a Spokesman-Review
article. _
 Brent and Greg Klinke
are the. current registered
owners of the restaurant, ac-
cording to Washington State
~ Department of Revenue re-
cords.



